
 

 
4th Grade Ready, Set, Study!  

 
 

 Mrs. Rueff and Mrs. Sweeney  will be offering an after school enrichment program for students in 
grade 4. The primary focus of this enrichment program will be to provide assistance with homework. 
We will work with the students to reinforce and review concepts currently being taught in the 
classroom. This will provide both an individualized and small group setting for students to build their 
confidence in math, reading, science, social studies, cross-curricular study skills development, and 
homework completion. 

This after school enrichment program for the First Trimester is available for students in the 4th grade.  
This program will be offered on Tuesdays from 3:00 - 4:00 pm in 4R.  
 
Registration for this after school enrichment class will be for the entire trimester.  There will be a 
limited number of participants available. 

 
The cost for the 1st Trimester of Ready, Set, Study will be $200. Payment is due at the beginning of 
the trimester. 
 
1st Trimester Dates will be: (8 sessions) 
 
Tuesday-- September— 2, 9, 16, 23, 30 
 
Tuesday-- October—  14, 21, 28 (No RSS October 7–due to Conference week!) 
 
If you are interested in your child participating in this program, please complete the bottom of this form 
and return it to Mrs. Rueff along with your $200 payment. Please make your check payable to Cathy 
Rueff or you may Venmo  at @Cathy-Rueff . If you have any additional questions, please feel free to 
contact Mrs. Rueff at crueff@stmm.org  

 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs. Rueff and Mrs. Sweeney 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
4th Grade Ready, Set, Study: 1st Trimester  
 
Student Name_______________________ Phone # ____________________ 
 
 
Email Address _____________________________ 
 
Total Amount due $200 
                                                                   

Checks made payable to Cathy Rueff or Venmo @Cathy-Rueff 
PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM & PAYMENT TO Mrs. Rueff  no later than Friday, Aug. 29th 

mailto:crueff@stmm.org

